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 William 
 
My name is William. 
I am in the Goanna Class. 
I am 7 years old. 
I like venomous snakes and 
redback spiders. 
My favourite thing  in the 
playground is the slippery dip. 
I love Minecraft. 
I have been reading Billy and 
Jack. 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
By William 
Robinson-King 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                            

 

This week we present an article by William 
Robinson-King from the Goanna Room. 
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 There is minimal supervision on site at our school for those students who cannot be educated at 
home, for example if their parent or carer is an essential worker. 
If you are working from home, and your child is able to be educated from home, please keep them 
at home. 
I want to thank all of our families for your support during this time. Please get in touch with your 
child’s teacher to discuss any additional needs for them or your family to support you with ‘learn 
from home’. Staff are available to support. Please don't hesitate to contact them or for general 
enquiries phone 6741 5200 or email gskiddmem-s.school@det.nsw.ed.au  
Each day we are posting an activity/challenge on the school Facebook page. Please check your 
emails regularly as newsletters, messages etc will be emailed to you and please upload the School 
Stream app if you haven’t already done so. See page 8 for details. 
                                    

 

 

                     
Bec Maybury, Principal. 

mailto:gskiddmem-s.school@det.nsw.ed.au
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For all enquiries please phone 
President Lisa Warren 

Ph: 0428 424 032 

Next P & C  Meeting Thursday 
26th August, G.S. Kidd School 
Library 5pm. ALL WELCOME 

If you can’t attend the meeting, but would like the 
minutes emailed out, please contact Lisa on the above 

number or email lbwarren@live.com.au 
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 School Excursion 

PENDING COVID RESTRICTIONS 

javascript:void(0);
mailto:lbwarren@live.com.au
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From the Garden to the Kitchen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

With current Covid conditions, the bus 
trip down to do the shopping is on hold 
at the moment, however the students 
continue to enjoy the fortnightly 
cooking program that we offer here at 
G.S. Kidd School. They all gain valuable 
life skills in many areas from planting, 
watering and harvesting fresh produce 
in the garden through to peeling, 
grating, chopping, preparing, cooking 
and even washing up after they enjoy a 
meal together. 
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Safe  Respectful  Responsible 

 
 
 

A big CONGRATULATIONS to our 
recent recipients of PBL and 

Sports Awards. 
 

PBL 
Awards 

 

 

The past 2 week’s PBL focus have been 

Responsible behaviour in 
the community 

And 

Responsible behaviour in 
the playground 

 

 

 

It is wonderful to see Alex and 
Margaret  being such great 
role models for responsible 
behaviour in the community 
and the playground. They are 
being very safe with their 
masks and hand sanitiser ready 
to head outside. 
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Students have recently 
studied a unit on Ancient 
Eqypt. Some of the topics 
they talked about were the 
Pyramids and Mummification 
They had a lot of fun creating 
some wonderful mummies, 
and especially enjoyed 
wrapping staff members. 
Some beautiful Pyramids 
were created as well. 
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The Australian NRL offers the Resilience 
Project which delivers emotionally engaging 
programs to schools providing practical, 
evidence-based mental health strategies to 
build resilience and happiness. Kurt Gidley and 
Kirra Dibb delivered a wonderful motivational 
talk to all the students and staff reinforcing the 
importance of resiliance not just in sport but  
in all aspects of our lives, highlighting benefits 
of Gratitude, Empathy and Mindfulness. 

The NRL offers the Resilience Project which 
delivers emotionally engaging programs to 
schools providing practical, evidence-based 
mental health strategies to build resilience 
and happiness. Kurt Gidley and Kirra Dibb 
delivered a wonderful motivational talk to all 
the students and staff reinforcing the 
importance of resiliance not just in sport but  
in all aspects of our lives, highlighting benefits 
of Gratitude, Empathy and Mindfulness. 
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We encourage all families to take the time to have a look at the Schoolstream App and please 
download. We are moving towards this being our first port of call for communication from school to 
you. Messages are instant and you will be kept up to date with the latest news as it happens. 

Here Are Just A Few Reviews From Schools Already Using Schoolstream 
• School Stream allows us to communicate directly with parents in seconds and this immediate 

communication is essential in today’s world. 

• Immediate notification. Convenient for important communication 

• Less paper used – better for the environment. 

• Fewer missed notes – better communication for school families. 

Never miss important school 
information again! 
Important alerts, events, canteen, 
newsletters, class information, sports 
updates, school news, absentee & 
excursions notes and more! You can 
even pay for school photos, uniforms 
or fees if your school takes advantage 
of our payments feature. Finally, 
everything you need in one place. 
Managing school life has never been 
easier. 
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Open to families with children 
aged 4 – 18 throughout NSW and 
the ACT, We Learn comprises two 
grants – Educational Technology 
and Educational Supplies.   
Applications for the We Learn 
Grant are open from Monday 26 
July 2021 and closes at 5pm AEST 
Friday 3 September 2021. 
 

 

We are thrilled to announce that the 
Variety We Move Grant is now open 

for applications               . 
Applications are open all year round. 
For more information about the 
grants that are offered by Variety 
please email 
kidssupport@varietynsw.org.au 
 
 

mailto:kidssupport@varietynsw.org.au
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Please Enjoy Some Colouring While You Are At Home 
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Our whole school 
Assembly takes place 
every Monday.  During 
this time we present our 
weekly PBL awards and 
Sports awards. 
For all regular updates, 
highlights and photos 
please follow us on 
Facebook or download 
the School Stream app. 
 
  

 

 

Positive Behaviour 
For Learning 

              

     
              

 

 

 

                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                      
 
                                  
                                                                                                                  

 

Thought 
For 

The Day    

QR Codes for Schools 
The Service NSW COVID safe check-in is 
required for visitors to the school, 
complimenting existing school visitor 
sign-in processes, including the external 
visitors to the school site form.  
Visitors signing in at the front desk 
should self-serve using the COVID safe 
check-in tool as displayed in the poster.  
Schools should adapt the COVID safe 
check-in within their existing process for 
visitors to their school. 
Parents and carers who are only 
dropping off and picking up students do 
need to check in using the Service NSW 
QR code. 
 

 

gskiddmem-s.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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